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9 June 2025 

Secondary – Thackray Medical Museum 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parent / carer 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected for our trip to Thackray Medical 

Museum in Leeds taking place on Friday 13 June 2025.  

The cost of the trip is £26.61 per student, which includes transport and insurance. Please note the 

trip is an ‘optional extra’ under the 1996 Education Act" and the school is therefore permitted to 

charge for this activity.  

Students should arrive at school at 8:00am so they can be registered and be ready for a prompt 

departure at 8:20am. Students are required to bring a packed lunch on the day unless they are in 

receipt of free school meals, which will be provided by the school. Students are expected to wear 

full school uniform and will also need writing equipment with them to complete work booklets. We 

will return to school at approximately 3.30pm, traffic depending. 

Please make payment via the Arbor parent portal. To do this, please log into the portal and search 

for Activities/Trips. By making this payment, you are also consenting to your child attending this 

trip.  

  

Please note the payment item is now open and will close at 6.00pm on Wednesday 11 June 2025.  

 

We sincerely apologise for the late notice of confirmation that this trip is going ahead and for the 

payment timescales required.  

  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 

james.fulton@hessleacademy.com  

 

Yours faithfully  

 
 Mr J Fulton   
Head of Department - History   
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